
Tories should be aiming to have a
mental health liaison team in every
A&E as soon as possible – Barbara
Keeley

Barbara Keeley MP, Labour’s Shadow Cabinet Minister for Mental Health,
commenting on a report by the National Confidential Enquiry into Patient
Outcome and Deaths on Mental Health in General Hospitals, said:

“It is well known that patients with severe mental health conditions are
likely to develop physical health conditions earlier in life, yet this report
shows that only 46 percent of patients with a mental health condition
received good care in General Hospitals. It is unacceptable that patients
with a mental health condition receive both poor physical and mental
healthcare.

“The number of people attending A&E with psychiatric conditions has risen
sharply since 2010 and many patients also have an underlying mental health
condition. Yet, the Royal College of Psychiatrists has reported that only
seven percent of A&E departments provide liaison psychiatry services 24/7.

“Tory Ministers should pay serious attention to reports like this. They
should be aiming to have a mental health liaison team in every A&E as soon as
possible. This could help reduce the level of readmissions to hospital
highlighted in this report and improve the standards of care for patients
with a mental health condition.“
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